ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

HoN. LYNNE DixoN

LEGISLATOR
DisTRICT 9

March 27, 2015

Commissioner John Loffredo

Erie County Department of Public Works
95 Franklin Street — 14™ Floor

Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear Commissioner Loffredo:

It was brought to my attention during the November storm that some communities impacted by
the event felt as though they were not treated equally when it came to receiving immediate state

& county aid.

I am writing now to request more information as to the positioning of county resources during
the storm. I am also asking for any information as to the deployment of State and other municipal

assistance during the storm.

I'am hoping we can put my constituents concerns aside with a published list of where the county,
state, and other municipal reinforcement resources were diverted to and when. Sharing this
information will help ensure an open and honest dialogue between the government and the

residents of Erie County.

I appreciate your attention to this matter and I look forward to hearing from your office.

Sincerely,
Lyg#e Dixon
Erie County Legislator — District 9
cc: Hon. Andrew Cuomo Donna J. Luh - Vice Chair
Governor of New York State NYS Thruway Authority
NYS Capitol Building 200 Southern Blvd., PO Box 189
Albany, NY 12224 Albany, NY 12201-0189 Comm. 7E-19
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